Leadership Cabinet Report to Yellowstone Presbytery December 9, 2019

Leadership Cabinet had a special meeting on November 25, 2019 to act on the resignation of Yellowstone Presbytery Treasurer, Sheryl Hallin. With thanks for her fifteen years of work for the Presbytery, we accepted her resignation effective November 30.

We authorized Dan Holland, Ric Tieman, Susi Ennis (Chair of Personnel), and George Goodrich (Head of Staff) to research Presbytery Treasurer future need.

Ric Tieman, newly elected to the Leadership Cabinet, offered to work as Acting Treasurer for no longer than six months, to begin immediately. Leadership Cabinet welcomed his offer and elected him to the position of Acting Treasurer for Yellowstone Presbytery no longer than six months.

Leadership Cabinet is grateful for the gifts of extra time, discernment, and prayer which have will be put in by our staff, the Leadership Cabinet and it's Personnel Sub Group.